
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURES
Hot Wheels Monster Trucks – Forsyth Barr Stadium
Butts Road, entire length, Union Street East, between 
Harbour Terrace and Anzac Avenue, Anzac Avenue, 
between Minerva Street and Butts Road, Dundas Street, 
between Harbour Terrace and Butts Road, and Logan 
Park Drive, entire length, will close on Saturday, 20 
September and Sunday, 21 September, 1.30pm to 7pm.

ALCOHOL LICENCE APPLICATION
On-18-2018 - Songs Company 2018 Limited, Yuki, 29 
Bath Street, Dunedin. First notice. Closes Wednesday, 8 
October.

CONSULTATION ON MANAGING 
LOGAN PARK
The DCC is seeking feedback on improvements to Logan 
Park as proposed in the Draft Logan Park Management 
Plan.

This includes ways to improve recreational opportunities 
for park users. Ideas include ensuring facilities meet 
the needs of all users, and respond to changing needs 
and emerging trends in recreation and sports. The draft 
plan aims to improve traffic circulation and parking and 
pedestrian amenities. Feedback will help shape the final 
management plan for the park.

Have your say
Copies of the draft plan, Statement of Proposal, and 
feedback form are available at the DCC Customer 
Service Centres, libraries and online at www.dunedin.
govt.nz/consultation or by request by phoning 03 477 
4000. Submissions must be received by 5pm on Monday, 
3 November 2025.

Address: 50 The Octagon, Dunedin 9016
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
Phone 03 477 4000  |  www.dunedin.govt.nz


